From: Chuks Onyezia <chuks@gregmitchell7thward.org>
Sent: Friday, July 15, 2016 5:41 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Alderman Greg Mitchell; Judith Jean-Michel
Subject: Reporting: Gift to the city 

 

Muhammad Monassar, who represented himself as the manager of  

Saginaw Foods in the ward 2685 E. 75th Street

came into to speak with the alderman on July 12th.

the alderman was not present so i met in his place. 

Mr Monassar gifted 2 boxes of candies that we placed our for the public to consume. 

-- 

---

Chuks Onyezia, Esq.
Chief of Staff to 7th Ward 
